
Primary 1-3 Class: 

Welcome to the last blog of our first ǘŜǊƳΗ LǘΩǎ ōŜŜƴ ŀ ǎƘƻǊǘ ǿŜŜƪΣ ōǳǘ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ŎǊŀƳƳŜŘ ƛƴ ŀ ƭƻǘ. Mrs. Mackinnon 

will be out of school tomorrow and Mrs. Macdonald will be covering in class! Most of our week has been about 

outdoor learning ς what a day we had on Tuesday! More on that a bit later! 

Literacy: 

²Ŝ Ǝƻǘ ōǳǎȅ ƻƴ aƻƴŘŀȅ ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ƻǳǊ ǳǎǳŀƭ ǎǇŜƭƭƛƴƎ ǿƻǊƪΗ IŜǊŜΩǎ !Ǌƛŀƴŀ ŀƴŘ /ƻƻǇŜǊ ǿƘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ƻƴ 

their names and also on their initial sounds! They also got busy with the letter stencils at the writing table! 

     

 

RSPB Wild Challenge! 

We are continuing to work on our RSPB Wild Challenge by completing a fundraising activity. We are busy making 

cards which we hope to be able to sell in the local shops! We are aiming to sell about one hundred cards! We will 

need to work very hard to achieve this target ς ƛǘΩǎ ŀōƻǳǘ т ƻǊ у ŎŀǊŘǎ ŜŀŎƘΗ Here we are getting to grips with this 

task! 

       

 

Outdoor Learning! 

We were delighted to see Isi Oakley, our Outdoor Learning Specƛŀƭƛǎǘ ōŀŎƪ ǿƛǘƘ ǳǎ ŀǘ {ƛǊ 9 {Ŏƻǘǘ {ŎƘƻƻƭΦ LǘΩǎ ōŜŜƴ 

quite a while! We completed several activities with Isi which we are putting towards our Wild Challenge award so we 

all felt we had a very productive day indeed! 



We were joined by GM P1-2 for some pond dipping! We trudged up Scott Road to the lochans to complete this 

exercise. We must have been quite a sight ς all walking along carrying our nets! We used both the little burn and the 

loch. Among our finds were a water beetle; water beetle larvae and a water spider. Can you see the beautiful 

rainbow captured by Ann Marie on her photo ς ŘƻŜǎƴΩǘ ƛǘ ƭƻƻƪ ōŜŀǳǘƛŦǳƭΚ aƛǊŀŎǳƭƻǳǎƭȅ ƴƻōƻŘȅ Ǝƻǘ ǎƻŀƪŜŘΗ 

      

   

     

Seth, Cooper, Macie, Andrew, Angus and Lydia are busy dipping their nets! Isi is helping Seth to work out what he 

has found in his pond dipping net! Riley and Lydia are trying their luck in the stream! 

ΦΦΦΦ¢ƘŜƴ ƛǘΩǎ ōŀŎƪ ǘƻ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŦƻǊ ŀ ǉǳƛŎƪ ǎƴŀŎƪ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ǘƘƛƴƪƛƴƎ ŀōƻǳǘ ŀŎǘƛǾƛǘȅ ƴǳƳōŜǊ ǘǿƻΗ 

 



   

   

Making homes for frogs and toads! 

Another of our challenges has been to make homes for frogs and toads. Mrs. Mackinnon came to school armed with 

some plastic piping to help with this task! We thought about the sort of places frogs and toads might like to live in 

and came up with a few thoughts: 

Somewhere with protection; perhaps somewhere dark; somewhere damp; comfortable; somewhere near water so 

they can drink and lay frogspawn.... 

We thought we had better explore our area to see what we could find to help make a suitable home! 

     

Large stones would secure our pipes in the ground and stop them from blowing away in the wind ς so first stop ς the 

beach where we gathered lots which we hoped would be just right! Grasses, moss and twigs next! We have plenty 

around our school ς so more exploring! Benji has grasses and ferns... 


